2022 License Renewal Application Pre-filing Announcements

This is to certify that Blue Mountain Broadcasting Association, in accordance with the requirement of
47 CFR 73.3526 paragraph (e)(13) and 73.3580 (d)(4)(i)(B) pertaining to local public notice pre-filing
announcements for our FCC application for renewal of television station licenses, has complied as
follows: There were six pre-filing announcements broadcast on Friday, September 16, 2022, at 7:58
AM PDT, 12:28 PM PDT, 3:58 PM PDT, 6:28 PM PDT, 8:28 PM PDT, and 9:58 PM PDT. Due to
circumstances beyond our control, previous pre-filing announcements were unavailable, so to
compensate, the above additional announcements (6) were made throughout the fourth pre-filing day
in order to reach the vast majority of our viewers at various and peak viewing times. This document
was placed in the local Public Inspection File on September 22, 2022, and uploaded to the FCC PIF
database on that date.

The text of those announcements are shown below, and were broadcast with both written text and
speech.

“On May 4, 2015, K36EW-D, K21JQ-D, and K31KL-D were granted licenses by the Federal
Communications Commission to serve the public interest as a public trustee until February 1, 2023. Our
licenses will expire on February 1, 2023. We must file applications for license renewal with the FCC on
October 3, 2022. When filed, copies of these applications will be available for public inspection at
www.fcc.gov (http://www.fcc.gov). They contain information concerning the stations’ performance

over the last 8 years.

“Individuals who wish to advise the FCC of facts relating to our renewal application, and to whether
this station has operated in the public interest, should file comments and petitions with the FCC by
January 2, 2023. Further information concerning the FCC’s broadcast license renewal process is
available at 1200 SE 12" Street, Suite 2, College Place, WA 99324, or may be obtained from the FCC,
Washington, D.C. 20554, www.fcc.gov .”

PLACED IN THE LOCAL PUBLIC INSPECTION FILE ON September 22, 2022.
James N. Forsyth

Secretary of the Board, Blue Mountain Broadcasting Association

1200 SE 12 St.

College Place, WA 99324
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